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Thanks for speaking with me earlier.  Per our previous phone conversation I have attached a copy of the most recent fire inspection.  There are nine violations on this list.  We have currently taken care of all of the violations except for the first one which is the fire doors. 

If we could have until the end of July to get these fire doors replaced it would be greatly appreciated.  

Thanks for working with us on this.

Sincerely,
Daniel Blake
BellPort Property Management
